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UNDERBORING WORKS – NEW ENGLAND HIGHWAY 

 
Underboring works under the New England Highway will commence at 7.00 am on 

Thursday, 30 April 2020 near Clifton Street on the southern approaches to Tenterfield. 
 
On completion, a second underboring of the New England Highway will take place at 

Donnelly Lane near Derby Street (southern approaches to Tenterfield). 
 

Traffic control personnel will be in attendance and motorists are requested to pay 
attention to lane closure signage. 
 

These works are required to install underground pipe infrastructure for Tenterfield’s 
water reticulation system. 
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